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  TAKE NOTICE that a procedural conference, followed by 

a technical conference, will be held before Administrative Law 

Judges Michelle L. Phillips and David R. Van Ort on Tuesday, 

March 3, 2015, in the Auditorium of the William H. Rogers 

Legislative Building (Building 20), 725 Veterans Memorial 

Highway, Smithtown, NY 11787.  The procedural conference will 

begin at 9:30 a.m. and will be followed immediately by the 

technical conference.  Additional details regarding the 

procedural and technical conferences are contained in a ruling 

that was issued on February 3, 2015.1  Questions about either of 

these conferences may be directed to ALJ Phillips at (518) 474-

6517 or at Michelle.Phillips@dps.ny.gov, or ALJ Van Ort at 

(518) 474-4505 or David.VanOrt@dps.ny.gov. 

 
 
 
  (SIGNED)    KATHLEEN H. BURGESS 
        Secretary 

                     
1 Matter No. 15-00262, Ruling Inviting Scoping Comments and 

Identification of Technical Issues. 


